
The Y is partnering with Child and
Family Charities of Lansing this year to

bring gifts to every family.  

Drop gifts off, unwrapped, in the
lobbies of the Oak Park YMCA or

the Westside YMCA!

Take a tag for a gift, then bring the
tag back with the unwrapped gift. 

From November 7th to
December 8th


